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Hello,

I'm writing because I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's - and the world's - future. I'm a parent
who is scared for my child's future - I lay awake at night worrying about what this world will be like when
she's my age. I try to live an environmentally friendly life, but individual action just can't make that much
difference. We need change at the local, state and national level and I support any actions by my state
government to address the climate crisis now.

Thank you,

Doug Glancy
Portland, 97206
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